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REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR HEAD OF ICT SERVICES


TO THE Customer and support services lead member briefing

ON Monday, 21 January, 2008

TITLE : PROPOSED RESTRUCTURE OF THE ICT SYSTEMS IMPLEMENTATION AND SUPPORT UNIT

RECOMMENDATIONS :

That the proposed restructure described in the attached report be approved and appointments made from within the team, with a consequent saving of £34,000 PA which have already been included in the 2008/9 efficiency savings arising from the budget decision conferencing process

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

In light of recent team changes and the council's ongoing efficiency drive, the opportunity has been take to review the structure of the systems implementation and support team in conjunction with HR services and finance services

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

None

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

No significant risks identified although head of service will monitor effectiveness of new structure and address and issues arising
	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

Revenue budget (saving)
	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS




Provided by :NA
2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :Covered in budget decision conference process
3. ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS


Provided by:NA
PROPERTY (if applicable):

NA
HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

HR service consulted in development of proposals
CONTACT OFFICER :

M Willetts
KEY DECISION :


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

Not Applicable

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Budget Strategy; 

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)
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